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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
on Thursday, August 28, 2008 a approximately 11:18 P.M.  The homicide 
occurred at 1620 Northwest 25 Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that the victim, Arthur D. Robinson, was 
outside his front door on his patio.  A few moments later, his wife heard what 
sounded like a gun shot.  Upon appearing at the front of the home, Robinson’s 
wife found him lying on the ground suffering from a gunshot wound.  Robinson 
was transported to Broward General Medical Center where he was pronounced 
deceased. 
 
The suspect was described as a black male between the ages of eighteen to 
nineteen years old.  He was last seen running from this location in an unknown 
direction.  The suspect also has braids that are shoulder length.  Police are 
looking into several motives in this case, including a disturbance that ma have 
occurred in this neighborhood several weeks earlier. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this crime is encouraged to contact Detective 
John Curcio at 828-5529, Detective Mark Breen at 954-828-5708, or Broward 
County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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